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After-School Clubs 

These are the after school clubs 

that have started so far:  

Monday 

Music Theatre Group 

3.15pm – 4.15pm 

 

Breakfast Club  

This runs every day from 

8.00am—8.45am. All children are 

welcome to come along and join 

us for just £1.00 per day which 

should be paid via your 

ParentMail account. 

 

 

        

 

Wigan and Leigh Hospice 

Thank you so much to everyone 

who purchased our Christmas 

themed teddies for Wigan and 

Leigh Hospice. Due to your 

generosity we managed to raise a 

whopping £363.00. 

 

Year 5 Trip 

Last week our Year 5 children 

visited Stockport Air Raid 

Shelters. The children had a 

brilliant day and really enjoyed 

the various activities. They took 

part in a role play session where 

they were led by a warden for 

most of the day. The children 

learned what is would have been 

like to be an evacuee during 

World War 2. They dressed up 

in the traditional dress of the 

time and carried out various 

house chores. The children also 

experienced a typical World War 

2 lunch.  
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Year 4 Music Concert 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended our Year 4 music 

concert this week. It was 

lovely to see our children 

sing and show off their 

developing musical skills. It 

was great to see such a 

good turn-out. Well done to 

all our Year 4 children who 

took part, you did us proud!!!  

 

Music Theatre Concert 

This week we were royally 

entertained by our very own 

Music Theatre Group, a 

number of singers and 

musicians from St. John 

Rigby College and the 

Milltown Sound Chorus. 

Thank you to everyone who 

was able to attend our 

musical evening it really was 

a fantastic performance. 

Thank you very much to 

everyone who donated for 

Wigan and Leigh Hospice, we 

managed to raise a fantastic 

£117.00. 

 

 

 

 

Rewards 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 24th January  

Congratulations to: 

Reception— Noah Armstrong 

Year 1 –Henry Richardson 

Year 2 – Riley Bibby 

Year 3 – Charlie Kilmartin 

Year 4— Adam Richardson 

Year 5— All of Year 5 

Year 6- Patrick Smith 

 

 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 31st January 

Congratulations to: 

Reception— Roman Seal 

Year 1 – Jaidan Naylor 

Year 2 – Jack Winstanley 

Year 3 – Nathan Fletcher 

Year 4— Oliver Ratcliffe 

Year 5- Shayne Gaskin 

Year 6- Milly Barton 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 7th February 

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Cullen Atkinson-Lee 

Year 1 – Maisie Dolan 

Year 2 – Caleb Kimuli 

Year 3 – Amelia Finney 

Year 4 – All of Year 4 

Year 5- Eve Heyes 

Year 6- Keigan Ozenbrook 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Reception on 

attaining 98.9% attendance 

week ending 17th January 

Congratulations to Year 3 on 

attaining 99.3% attendance 

week ending 24th January 

Congratulations to Year 3 on 

attaining 99.3% attendance 

week ending 31st January 

 

Christian Values 

This term we have been looking 

at the value of Compassion. Our 

winners of the Christian Values 

award are: 

W/E 24.01.20 

Phoebe Shaw – Year 2 

Jensen Crompton – Year 6 

W/E 31.01.20 

James Baldwin - Reception 

Isabel Barton – Year 3 

W/E 07.02.20 

Molly Simpkin – Year 1 

Lily Smith – Year 4 

 

7th February 2020 

 Dates for your Diary 

Robin Park 

Year 4 and Year 6 will be going 

to Robin Park after half term as 

part of P.E. each Thursday. The 

cost for transport is 70p per 

week. 

 

Swimming 

Year 3 will be swimming each 

Monday until the end of the 

school year. The cost for 

swimming is £1.50 per week. 

Payments should be made via 

your ParentMail account. 

Please contact the school 

office if you are experiencing 

any problems making payments. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ Evening will take place 

on Wednesday 26th February. 

We will be operating an 

appointment system and you 

should have received a letter 

this week detailing your 

appointment time. 

 

Dinner Money Increase 

Our school meal provider has 

informed us that there will be a 

small price increase for school 

meals. This will take effect 

from Tuesday 21st April when 

the cost of a school meal will be 

£2.30. 

Just a reminder that payments 

for school dinners should be 

made via your School Grid 

account. Please contact the 

school office with any queries 

or questions you may have. 

 

Half Term 

Just a reminder that our last 

day in school before half term is 

Friday 14th February. School will 

re-open on Monday 24th 

February. We hope you all have 

a lovely break. 
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